
 
 

16th March 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Fundraising Friends Greenbank Campus are excited to share with you our Easter Events coming up! Also, just a reminder 

to sign up to the following pages to ensure you don’t miss out on our events!  

1. Our Dedicated PTA Events Website - www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff 

2. Our Dedicated Facebook Page - https://www.facebook.com/groups/167108237090710 

 

Name the Bunny Competition 

The Easter Bunny has arrived early at CHPS Greenbank Campus... 

He needs a friendly new home to live but he is a cheeky bunny and will 
only live with the clever pupil who can guess his name! 

So, take a guess for 50p a turn! 

Whoever guesses correctly will be the proud owners and get to re-
home this beautiful bunny along with some other egg-citing Easter 
goodies! (See prize below) 

The tickets go on sale via our PTA website on Wednesday 17th March 
at 9am and ends on Tuesday 30th March at 5pm.  

Each ticket purchased will entitle your child to one guess 
of the bunny's name (i.e. 5 tickets = 5 guesses. There is 
no limit to how many guesses you can buy).  

The children will pick a name from a pre-populated 
sheet within their year group bubbles on Wednesday 
31st March during the day. 

The winner will be announced via our Facebook Page 
(and contacted directly) on Thursday 1st April and the 
bunny along with all of his egg-citing Easter goodies will 
be ready to go to his new home in time for the Easter 
Break. 

*Please note - there is no need to print or show your 
ticket - it is just produced for fun! 

Good Luck! 

Pay Via: 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=35177#.YFCrkJ37SUk 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff
https://www.facebook.com/groups/167108237090710
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=35177#.YFCrkJ37SUk


 
Pyjama Day!  

On the last day of term, Thursday 1st April we are having a pyjama day!  

Children may come to school on this day dressed in their pyjamas and dressing 
gown or wear a onesie and donate £1.  

As the classrooms currently need to be well ventilated, please ensure your child 
is dressed warmly so they will be comfortable for the day. The children will need 
to wear appropriate footwear to allow outside play, so NO SLIPPERS, please! 
Trainers or school shoes are fine.  

(Although they are able to bring their slippers in for the classroom) 

You can either: 

• Donate £1 cash on the day 
Or 

• Pay via https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=35543#.YFCm4537SUk 

Design an Easter Egg Competition 

Student Senate voted on a ‘Design an Easter Egg Competition’. All children are invited to design an Easter Egg 
and the Easter Egg templates will be available from the classrooms. We can’t wait to see the outrageous, 
beautiful and crazy designs!  

Design entries must have the child’s name and class written on the back of the design sheet and ALL designs 
must be handed into the class teacher by Wednesday 31st March. 

Mr Martin will help pick a winner from each Year Group and the winner will be gifted an Easter Egg.  

We will not be charging for this event, however if you would like to make a donation, please feel free to do 
this via our PTA Website: 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=35177#.YFCrkJ37SUk 

Thank you! 

As a thank you for always supporting our events and for the children always 
being so fantastic! Fundraising Friends would like to gift each child a small milk 
chocolate Easter Treat on the last day of term that they will bring home with 
them.  

If your child has dietary requirements the school will be contact separately to discuss an alternative. If you do 
not hear from the school, please email gbff@chjs.net 

Kindest Regards 

The CHPS Greenbank Fundraising Friends Team 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=35543%23.YFCm4537SUk
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=35177#.YFCrkJ37SUk

